
PARENTS TEACHERS MEETING II YEARS 

Event – Parents -Teachers meeting 

Date – 01.09.2025 

Venue – College Auditorium 

The Parent-Teacher Meeting for the second-year students was held on 1st September in the 

college auditorium. The gathering provided an opportunity for healthy interaction between the 

parents, teachers, and the administration. Our Principal Sister addressed the parents and 

presented the Institutional Action Plans for the academic year. She enlightened the gathering 

on the vision, goals, and various initiatives taken by the institution for the holistic development 

of students. Her session inspired confidence among the parents about the progress of their 

wards and the institution’s commitment to quality education. The meeting also included an 

open forum for the parents, where they shared their valuable feedback and suggestions. 

Parents appreciated the efforts of the college in academic and extracurricular development and 

expressed their support for the upcoming institutional activities. The meeting concluded on a 

positive note, strengthening the bond between parents and the institution, and ensuring a 

collective effort towards the overall growth of the students. 



 

 

 


